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Attention: Building & Planning Dept. 

Dear Building & Planning Dept. 

On February 21, 2017, Robert Morris presented a Rezoning application to the Vic-West CALUC 
for 553 Raynor Ave. During that meeting on February 21, the application was well received by 
the Land-Use Committee, and no issues or concerned were raised from the committee or the 

. public. We understand that a time of more than 6 months has passed, and a secondary meeting 
may be required. However, the Vic West Community Association Land-Use Committee agrees 
to waive a secondary Community Meeting, as no further issues or concerns are present. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Dance, Chair 

Vic West Land Use Committee 


